
  

             

 

 

 
 
ACT, Pre ACT and Mosaic Testing  
◊ Mosaic 12 grade March 13 
◊ Mosaic 9th grade April 3 
◊ Pre ACT 10th grade April 10 
◊ ACT 11th grade April 9 & 11 
◊ ACT Makeup 11th grade April 
16th & 18th 
We are shooting for 95% 
testing rate 
 
 
Important Senior Dates: 
April 6 Prom 
April 20 Portfolio Presentations 
May 5 Scholarship Brunch 
May 13-15 Finals 
May 15 Awards 
May 16 Sr Walk through Schools 
May 17 Sr Check Out 
May 19 Graduation 
 
Important Underclassman 
Dates: 
April 6 Prom 
TBD: Finals 
TBD: Early Check Out 
TBD: Awards Day 
June 3 Last day of School 
 
 
 
 
 

Spotlight on BHS-Staff share their highlights from their classes. Clink on the 
hyperlink to read more information about BHS!! 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wiOXWmCcwHLW1CDetsbwsFZiMi3M_fflgyjG
cfJnHG8/edit?usp=sharingData Reflection: 

BROWNING HIGH SCHOOL MONTHLY 

NEWS 

GO INDIANS GO 

 
Important Dates for April 

 

 
March Stats: 
Average Daily Attendance (ADA): 9th: 69% 10th: 72% 11th: 
66% 12th: 75% (12th grade with the highest percentage) 
Total Student ADA: 71% stayed the same 
Certified Attendance: 89% up 3% 
Classified Attendance: 72% down 6% 
Enrollment: 9th: 157 10th: 151 11th: 96 12th: 90 
Total: 494 
 
Transcripts: 25 
Drops: 18 (3 re enrolled) 
Transfers: IN: 0 OUT: 0 
Home Visits:  

 
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wiOXWmCcwHLW1CDetsbwsFZiMi3M_fflgyjGcfJnHG8/edit?usp=sharingData%20Reflection:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wiOXWmCcwHLW1CDetsbwsFZiMi3M_fflgyjGcfJnHG8/edit?usp=sharingData%20Reflection:


 
Close Up Information 

Washington DC… HERE WE COME!! 
 
Our Close Up students and chaperones have worked extremely hard this year to make this 
educational adventure a reality!! Our journey began in the spring of last school year with 
choosing the dates and securing the advisors who would lead the crew.  
At the beginning of the school year we advertised that any 11th or 12th grade student could 
participate; the student had to complete a questionnaire and write an essay on why they 
want to participate in Close Up and why he/she should be chosen. Once the students were 
chosen, In order to secure their spot for the program each student was required to pay a 
$200 deposit out of pocket with the understanding that they would get their deposit back for 
the trip if we were able to raise enough money to attend. In addition each student had to 
agree to participate in all fundraising efforts, maintain their eligibility, have zero behavior 
referrals and have good attendance. 
We are excited to share that our students have exceeded those expectations and have 
shown their commitment to make this trip a reality; We have raised enough money to 
participate in the weeklong program and each student will receive their deposit back to use 
as spending money while we are in Washington DC. Our fundraising activities included 
50/50, raffle, concessions, wreath sales, candy gram sales, pop shoot, popcorn sales, 
Native American Classic shirts, bake sales at local bazaars and a Go Fund Me. We 
received donations from the Whitefish Credit Union, Manpower, JOM, and Glacier Electric.  
In total we raised $32,463.  
The cost of the trip, including returning student deposits is $32,241. 
 
Close Up will depart from GreatFalls on Sunday May 5, 2024 at 5:45am and return to 
GreatFalls Friday May 10, 2024 at 11:30pm. We are looking forward to a week long 
educational experience that we can’t wait to share with you all. 
 
Advisor: Colin Sibbernsen 
Advisor: Kari McKay 
Students: Aaliyah CoversUp, Amanda Anderson, Tommy RunningRabbit, Delbert 
Blackman, Tanner IronPipe, Isabella Kipling, Latesha Guerrero-Gobert, Jonni 
SpottedEagle, Jorian Snow, Nerrayah Snow, Sno Momberg, Raeshaun ManyHides-Rider  
 

 
Open Campus & Detention 

Detention has begun and has been a good deterrent for tardies (ten minutes late). What we 
are catching is more skipping. Students have been heard saying I have to get to class, I 
don’t want detention. More communication with staff is happening. Will have numbers to 
follow up for next meeting. 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

New Gym Floor 

 
 
 

We have many positives happening at BHS! 
BHS is a place of safety, comfort, consistency, happiness and pride! 

All of the many different activities available to students help them become 
successful in their academics and confidence! Thank you to BPS School 

Board and Administration for your support! 


